
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 6th November  
 

 
 

Sunday 6 November 
3pm – 4.30pm Messy Church / Activity Time – TODAY! 
in the Church Halls  
Messy Church for young children & their parents/carers – songs, crafts and 
activities. 
Activity Time for young people from 9 years old (table tennis, snooker etc).  
Both come together at the end for worship and refreshments.  
 

4pm – Memorial Service at All Saints Church 
Remembering our loved ones. 

 
Children’s Society Christmas cards 
Children’s Society Christmas cards will be on sale after the services for the next 
few weeks (except on Remembrance Sunday). 

 
Sunday 13 November – Remembrance Sunday 
NOTE: the service is at 10.00am (not 9.30am). 
10.00am 2nd Sunday before Advent  
Theme:  Remembrance  
Speaker:  Revd Jeremy Groombridge 

 

ALL SAINTS MEN’S GROUP NOVEMBER MEETING 

On Thursday 17 November, Andrew Warde FRICS (London Blue Badge Guide) 
will give an illustrated talk entitled 

“Crown Jewels & Coronations: a story of glittering grandeur” 

More details about Andy’s talk are in the Autumn Newsletter. 

All are welcome to attend, including ladies. An interesting and convivial evening is 
assured! Please do join us. Refreshments will be available from 7.00pm and Andy 
will start his talk about 7.30pm. 

Please let David Chillman (020 8557 7397/david.chillman@btinternet.com) or Dick 
Hibberd (020 8657 4562/dick.hibberd@gmail.com) know if you intend to come 
along. Knowing approximate numbers in advance would assist greatly. There is no 
charge for the event, but a retiring donation is always welcome to defray expenses. 



 

 

Carol singing Rehearsal for Christmas Lights Switch-on – 
Saturday 19 November, 3.30pm 

Calling all carol singers… Would you like to sing carols on the Gruffy for the 
Christmas Lights Switch-on which is on Saturday 26 November at 5pm? 
If so, please join us for a rehearsal on Saturday 19 November at 3.30pm in the 
church. Other local churches are also invited to come along to the rehearsal as we 
sing out the message of Christmas! 
 

 
All Saints Family Christmas Party – Sat 10 December   
Let us know if you can be there by completing the sign-up sheet at the back of 
church. We would welcome donations of dishes - ‘Coq au vin’ (your own recipe), 
‘fruit pie or crumble’. The sign-up for dishes is also at the back of church (on the 
same sheet).  
Thank you,  
Katheryn Hewitt  
 

Christmas Day Lunch - Coordinator Needed 

Volunteers are needed if Christmas Day Lunch is to happen. We will need the 
following… 

• A main Coordinator (Elaine Leck is not the main Coordinator). 

• Volunteers to cook / provide food, give lifts, set up tables and chairs, wash up.  

Please get back to Revd Carol by Sunday 13th November if you can help in any 
way. If volunteers don’t come forward, it will not happen. 

  

Revd Carol Bates 
rector@sanderstead-parish.org.uk, Tel: 020 8657 1366 

 

The new Service Rotas are out 
They have been sent out by email & a few copies are at the back of church.  

 
Safeguarding / ‘A Safe Church’: If you ever have any concerns, speak 

with one of the clergy or with Margaret Quiney 8657 4087 or Katheryn Hewitt 8657 
6659, our Safeguarding Officers. 
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